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8th February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Year 12 students, 

 

We would like to invite you to an Oxbridge Information Evening webinar on Monday 27th February 2023 

7pm-8pm to give you some details about the application process. 

 

This will be a great opportunity for current students to develop a good understanding of the various 

stages of the application process and what to do in preparation for admissions tests and interviews. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please could you complete the form on this link to include your son’s 

full name and email address: Oxbridge Information Evening 

 

We shall be streaming the talk through Microsoft TEAMs and a link will be sent to the email addresses 

you provide on the form, on the morning of the event.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Shradha Tan 

Assistant Director of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/bA10ibvw3a

